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13th January 2022 

Dear Parents 

 
Parent Teacher Meetings 
Please note the following arrangements regarding parent teacher meetings: 
 

 Face to face socially distanced meetings will take place in our school hall and staggered from 
Wednesday 2nd February - Tuesday 8th February to reduce the number of adults on site at any 
one time 

 Parents will receive a date and time to attend next week, if you have more than one child in 
school we try to schedule one visit for your convenience. 

 Only ONE parent can attend to keep social contact to a minimum 

 Parents attending MUST take a lateral flow test before attending the meeting and a face 
covering MUST be worn when on school premises. The school hall will be ventilated 
throughout your visit and seating will be socially distanced 

 Please contact our school office if you are unable to attend your scheduled meeting so 
alternative arrangements can be made 

 If you feel uncomfortable attending in person a telephone meeting can be arranged. 
 
 
Dates for Sacramental Celebrations 
Primary 7  
Confirmation – Saturday 12th March @12pm 
*Please note children can wear their own clothes and are not required to wear their school uniform* 
 
Primary 4  
First Confession – Wednesday 30th March @6pm 
First Holy Communion – Saturday 14th May @12pm 
 
Keeping up to Date 
Please note our school website is continually updated celebrating events and activities that take place 
in school. It also offers up to date school correspondence, dates of closures & activities and general 
information for all parents. www.stmaryspsgreenlough.com  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 

M. Meehan 
 

 

Mr M. Meehan (Principal) 

 

St Mary’s Primary School, Greenlough 
220 Mayogall Road, Portglenone, Co Antrim, BT44 8NN 

Tel: 02825821066 Fax: 02825822039 
Email: mmeehan763@c2kni.net 

Principal: Mr. M Meehan 
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